

Dear Parents of 2<sup>nd</sup> through 6<sup>th</sup> Graders,

We are so excited to begin Choir for the 2015-2016 school year! Our choir will be performing at the Scholarship Dinner on Sunday, December 13, at our beautiful school. Students in grades 2<sup>nd</sup> through 6<sup>th</sup> have the opportunity to learn songs and perform in Hebrew and English at the big event.

Monday rehearsals will begin on October 12, 2015 from 4:00-4:30 pm in the Music Room and will continue through the months of October, November and early December. We will begin practice twice a week during the month of November and will practice from 4:00-4:45pm. If we feel necessary, we will let you know about any time changes.

Please make sure your child attends the first meeting as I will be presenting the songs in video. You will need to give me the email address that you wish all communication and music videos to be sent to, as your child will be practicing on the computer.

Parents are responsible for picking up their child **PROMPTLY** at the end of each practice. There will be no supervision available after choir practice.

Students should bring their own 4pm snack.

Please return the signed form by Monday, September 21. We are looking forward to sharing your child's musical talent at the big event.

If you have any questions, please email me at Doreme356@aol.com.

Thank you, **Cheri Friedman**Music Director

## **CHOIR FORM**

I give my child(ren) permission to participate in the CTA Choir which will be performing on Sunday, December 13, at Columbus Torah Academy.

Name of Child(ren)	
Parent's Signature	
Parent Contact Phone number _	
Parent's Email Address	